
Fawkham CEP School 

Visitors’ use of personal devices and mobile phones policy                      

 

We understand that you may need to use your mobile phone or device to take or make calls or 

notes whilst on our school site. However, we would ask that: 

 you do not take any photos, videos or other recordings of children without consent of 

the Headteacher           

 you only use your phone in areas designated for administration e.g. offices 

 mobile phones or devices are not taken into toilets / changing areas   

 if you wish to connect to our internet then you read and sign our Acceptable Use Policy   

Thank you for your help and support 

Miss M.Bridges, Mrs Golding-Williams, Miss C.Richardson and Mrs K.Fryer (Designated 

Safeguarding Leads) 


